REO Radio
If you have paid any attention to REO, you know we love music.
All kinds of music, in fact. I’ve lost track of how many
articles we have published that revolve around music and song.
We’ve published multiple playlists, a series on the forgotten
history of Christian rock, and many, many other articles that
are inspired by our love and appreciation of all the wonderful
music that has been and is being created.
I love listening to the radio. It’s always fun to hear a song
you love play over the airwaves. At least, it is for me. I
love Christian music – CCM. I have since childhood. While I
love secular music as well, my first love will always be
grounded in songs that are infused with a sense of faith,
grace, and redemption. You can find that kind of music in the
secular world, but you might have to wade through a lot of
garbage as well. So naturally, my heart turns toward music
that is created by believers.
Unfortunately, most Christian radio these days is stuck in an
endless loop of recency bias. Christian radio stations play
the same handful of songs, all of which have released in the
last year or so, and they play them repeatedly. (We dealt with
this idea in more depth on our Christian Rock series – you can
read those starting here.) Based on the popularity of those
articles and playlists, I know we are not alone in our desire
to hear songs from every generation and multiple styles and
genres.
That is where this playlist comes in. We have been putting
this together for some time. We’ve spent hours selecting the
songs, sequencing the order, and doing our best to find the
right blend of sounds, artists, and styles. If you are
familiar with secular radio stations that play hits from
various eras and genres, this is that, only featuring
Christian music. We tried very hard to include as much variety

as possible. If you have any history with CCM, you will be
familiar with a lot of these songs though I’m sure there will
be some news songs to just about everyone – that is
intentional. While we focused on including artists and songs
that would be easily recognizable to as many people as
possible, we also wanted to do our best to introduce our
readers/listeners to some music that they might have missed.
And for those that love the newest Christian music, don’t
worry. We included plenty of those songs and artists as well.
So, without any more delay, we present to you REO Radio. The
playlist is 150 songs. We recommend that you follow it on
Spotify and listen to it in the order we created – though that
is not an absolute necessity. We think you could easily put
this playlist on in the morning when you get to work and
listen to it all day and you will not repeat a song. We hope
it will serve as a journey through the varied textures,
styles, and sounds of Christian music. We hope it’s a journey
that many of you will take and enjoy. We know we enjoyed
putting it together. Thanks for reading and thanks for
listening. Feel free to share this playlist with your
likeminded friends. Oh, and this playlist will evolve over
time. We will continue to tweak it, adding and subtracting
songs as they come to mind.

